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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to express my objection, firstly to the name of Hawke.  

Currently, my shire is Moorabool - of which there is a town, river and
reservoir of the same name. It is quaint and unbias.

I strongly object to a Labour government/department forcing former members
names on our area.  The name should signify the area, not the political sway
one may put on the area.

I also object to Bacchus Marsh being clumped with Sunbury and Melton. 
Both are much larger townships.  Bacchus Marsh priorities will get lost to 2
much larger metropolitan towns.  Bacchus Marsh should remain in a regional
area.

Kind regards

Janelle Jordan
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